
Report cards 

On Friday 18th December, your child 

will come home with a report card.  

These are used to give you a snapshot 

of the behaviour, attainment and 

progress for the half-term. 

DATE 07.12.2020 

Curriculum feedback 

We are asking for feedback on our new curriculum.  We 

designed this in 2018-2019 with the children at the heart.  

We have been delivering this since September 2019.    

As part of the process, we would like to continually 

monitor and review what we are doing to offer the best 

opportunities for each child.   

The full curriculum design can be found on the school 

website - https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/curriculum-

1/curriculum-design  

We would be very grateful if you could spare 5 minutes 

to complete this. 

Click here 

Attendance 

Reception - 96% 

Year 1 & 2 - 95% 

Year 3 - 95% 

Year 4 - 95% 

Year 5 - 96% 

Year 6 - 94%  

Whole school - 95% 

 

This attendance is calculated from when we reopened 

in September 2020.   

Note:  Covid absences are void and do not affect 

attendance, however prolonged periods of absence will 

affect attainment if home learning is not accessed. 

Covid19 Testing 

Parents should only book a test if your child 

has any of these three coronavirus 

symptoms:  

1. a high temperature: any new high 

temperature where your child feels hot 

to touch on their chest or back  

2. a new continuous cough: coughing a lot 

for more than an hour, or three or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours  

3. a loss of, or change in, sense of smell or 

taste: a noticeable loss of smell or taste 

or things smell and taste different to 

normal. 

Once you have the results, please inform 

school as soon as possible to enable school to 

act appropriately in a timely manner.  You 

can inform school by either leaving a 

telephone message  01772 743531 (option 1) 

or via email head@kingsfold-pri.lancs.sch.uk.  

Last day for Christmas cards; 

14th December 2020 

Performances 

We will ask for a donation towards the school fund for the links to 

the class performances.  These will only be a song / poem due to 

the current restrictions.  Only children with permission to be 

filmed will be included.  These will be uploaded privately to a 

YouTube channel and the links and passwords shared only with 

parents and carers via Seesaw.   

Please note, if these are shared via any social media platform they 

will unfortunately need to be taken down due to safeguarding. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9M15kGQWgkWN03xTgSHKtZP3-s6XMk9EhsmOyBBDo-pUN0JHQVNBQTBKWU84Vjk5S1VNSE9PQzhUMy4u

